
   
 
Dear Zou Families,             May 2025 
 
Welcome to the Zou Class! I am excited for all of the fun activities we have 
planned for the 2-week session! Our class themes include: ocean life/seaweed, 
New Year’s traditions, and Japanese folktales. Here is a list of items that your 
child will need to have for the session: 
 

● Apron, smock, or an old shirt for painting 
● Pencils and erasers 
● Crayons and/or colored pencils 
● Markers 
● Sharpie (black, fine point) 
● Black or blue pen  
● Scissors 
● Glue sticks 
● Small bottle of glue 
● Tacky Glue 
● Personal Hand Sanitizer 
● Disinfecting wipes 

 
Thank you very much for your support! If you have any questions for me, please 
feel free to contact me (kellykusumi@yahoo.com). I am looking forward to 
seeing you all in June! 
 
Sincerely, 
Kusumi Sensei 
kellykusumi@yahoo.com 
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